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07 April 2020 

 

Dear students and staff 

 

AMENDED 2020 DUT ACADEMIC CALENDAR 

 

The University would like to remind all stakeholders that the approved, amended 2020 DUT academic calendar will 

only be released to all students and staff once it has been finalized. We are aware of a document being circulated on 

social media, which claims to be the approved, amended DUT academic calendar. Please remember that our University 

only releases official statements via the formal channels: 

 

• DUT4life student email accounts 

• DUT PinBoard staff email system 

• DUT website 

• Staff Portal 

• Student Portal 

 

Our team are currently busy finalizing the amended 2020 DUT academic calendar and once this is approved, we will 

then share this with you on the official platforms as highlighted above.  

 

In the interim, we hope that you are keeping safe during the national lockdown. Please remember to take the relevant 

precautions to protect yourself from Covid-19. Stay safe and stay home.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

DUT Registrar’s Office 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

WE REMIND ALL STUDENTS AND STAFF TO ONLY ACCESS OFFICIAL UNIVERSITY STATEMENTS VIA 
THE DUT PINBOARD EMAIL SYSTEM (STAFF), DUT4LIFE EMAIL ACCOUNT (STUDENTS) 

AND THE STAFF AND STUDENT PORTALS. 
 


